
I am a small, low income landlord in clackamas county & I will be penalized by HB 2004-A, not the large 
concerns it is intended for! The penalties in this bill would cost me the equivalent of 4 months income 
from any of my units! Once again it only hurts the little guy 
 
John Attrill 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


